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TEMPLE  ROADWAY DETOUR

Dear Devotees,
Due to the temple sewer construction work, the
roadway coming up to the temple entrance on the
left after you enter in the temple is closed until
further notice. Devotees are requested to use the
parking area next to the Construction Trailer to
come up to the temple to enter into the building.
We request all our devotees to drive slowly and
carefully inside the temple complex. Follow the
posted signs or directions provided. This has two
way traffic. Watch out for Construction Vehicles!
As you all see the construction activities began in
the temple and we seek all your cooperation during
this time.

Thank You
Temple Management


